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The Missouri Water and Sewer Infrastructure Act (WSIRA) surcharge has funded over $900 million in water 
and sewer system improvements since 2021.  

The WSIRA charge on your water and/or wastewater bill helps fund completed improvements to the vast network of pipelines, fire 
hydrants, sewers and other critical components of our water and sewer systems. These ongoing improvements are designed to 
enhance system reliability, resiliency, and fire protection for residents and businesses in the communities we serve. 
 
The typical residential water customer using 5,000 gallons per month pays an average WSIRA charge of $6.21 per month in St. Louis 
County, and $3.43 outside of St. Louis County. The WSIRA charge for wastewater customers is a percentage of the total bill:   
0.2902% for customers in Arnold and 3.3507% for sewer customers outside of Arnold. 
 

WSIRA WATER RATES (per 1,000 Gallons) 

Customer Class St. Louis County Other Missouri 

Residential, Commercial and Public Authority (Rate A) $1.20861 $0.68534 

Sale of Water for Resale (Rate B) $0.37199  $0.17594  

Large Quantity Users (Rate J) $0.26211  $0.22596  

 

WSIRA WASTERWATER RATES (Percent of Total Bill) 

Customer Class Arnold Other Missouri 

All users 0.2902% 3.3507% 

 
WSIRA is implemented pursuant to section 393.1500 through 393.1509, RSMo. 
 
Missouri American Water maintains more than 7,000 miles of pipeline and 46,000 fire hydrants in more than 30 counties across the 
state. The WSIRA program helps accelerate our replacement of aging infrastructure to improve system reliability.  Check out our 
Pipe Replacement Map at missouriamwater.com to see projects in your neighborhood. 
 
Missouri American Water is proud to serve approximately 1.6 million Missourians with safe, clean, reliable and affordable water 
and/or wastewater service. 
 
INFRASTRUCTURE. ONE MORE WAY WE KEEP LIFE FLOWING. 


